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Fernando Lamanna, B.A., Dip!. M. M., CMO 

Municipal Clerk 
Corporate Servil:es 
Tel: 905-478-3821 Fax: 905-478-2808 
flamanna@eastgwi llimbury .ca 

June 24, 2015 

Denis Kelly, Regional Clerk 
York Region 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, Onlario 
L3Y 6Zi 

Dear Denis Kelly, Regional Clerk: 
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For your information and records, at its regular meeting held on Tuesday, June 23rd, 2015 the 
Council of the Town of East Gwillimbury enacted as follows: 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT the correspondence from P Andrej in be received and referred 
to staff to provide a response to the writer communicating the Town's position on the 
Bradford Bypass and the actions taken by Council outlined in this resolution, 

THAT staff review and take acrion on any properly s/andards issues in !he nearby area, 

TlfAT York Regional Police be asked to increase enforcement in the area, paying 
particuiar attention tn schnni pick up and drnp off times, 

TFJAT the Region <J.f'York be asked to respond to the writer indicating in their response 
the various road closures in the area that may have temporarily increased the volume of 
traffic on Bathurst Street, 

THAT the Region of York be requested to review and consider implementation ofspeed 
reduction and trqffic calming methods that migh! be employed in the area, 

THAT since significant changes in traffic patterns have been experienced in this area, the 
Region be requested to advise of long-term plans and projectionsjor this slretch of road 

If you have any further questions feel free to contact the undersigned. 
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, ,;femarido Lamanna, B.A., Dip!. M. M., CMO 
Municipal Clerk 

CC: York Regional Police 

"Our town, Our future" 
19000 Leslie Street, Sharon, Ontano LOG I YO Tel: Y05-47~-42X2 Fax: 905-478-2808 

www .eastgwillimbury .ca 



From: Pia Andrejin <PAndrejin@adamson-associates.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 10:26 AM 

To: Council 

Subject: Traffic on Bathurst Street 

 
Hello All, 
  
I am writing to you all with a concern from the residents along Bathurst Street (South of Queensville 
Side road-North of Yonge Street). 
  
The purpose of this e-mail is :  Excessive traffic flow and excessive speed on a residential zoned street 
with no sidewalk. 
  
We are planning on generating a signed petition by all residents to reduce traffic speed limits. Many of 
us have lived in the area for many years. We have seen an extraordinary increase in traffic flow and 
speed as the town of Keswick and Bradford have grown. 
As there is no By-Pass connection between the two towns mentioned above people use Bathurst Street 
as a connecting path.  
  
People drive at speeds ranging between 80 and 100KM/hr.  
  
We are aware that our town is focusing on all the investment on the East side of Town and we can’t help 
to feel we have been forgotten. We do not ask for much.  
  

1-      We use to be able to walk on the side of the road but now is EXTREMLY DANGEROUS. We can 
no longer walk to pick up our mail, walk to catch public transportation (which none stops along 
Bathurst Street by the way) 
  

2-      We can no longer bike on the side of the road. It is unsafe for children to bike to their friend’s 
home up the road. They are car dependant. 
  

3-      As you may be aware, there are no sidewalks. We have ditches. That is OK, as long as we could 
mobilized in a safely manner, but we can’t.  
  

4-      Many children live on the street. They take school buses and at one point need to cross Bathurst 
Street to get on or off. I have seen cars pass the stop sign on the school bus. Thankfully, we have 
wonderful drivers who are aware of the danger and use extreme caution.  
  

5-      With Traffic comes garbage. The amount of garbage in the ditches is outrageous! Why are the 
ditches cleaned only along Queensville Side Road? What happened to Bathurst Street clean up?. 
I personally removed 3 bags of garbage from our ditch 2 weeks ago.  
  

The residents petition will ask for a 40/50KM/HR speed in hope that people will actually do 60KM/HR.  
Maybe you can save us the time and look into it before a casualty happens. Let’s try to avoid what 
happened on the intersection of Bathurst and Yonge where a few people needed to die before measures 
were taken. Now you are aware of the situation. 
  

mailto:PAndrejin@adamson-associates.com


I refuse to believe the description one of the residents of the area gave: “we are the arm pit of Holland 
Landing, they do not care about us – look at the condition of the Flooring Place down the road!” 
  
I thank you for your time and look forward to your response. Let’s work together for a safe solution.  
____________________________________________  
PIA ANDREJIN, B.E.S.,B.Arch. 
ADAMSON ASSOCIATES ARCHITECTS  
401 Wellington St. W., 3rd Floor.  
Toronto, ON.  M5V 1E7  Canada  
Tel: 416.967.1500 Ext 2257 |  Fax: 416.967.7150  
pandrejin@adamson-associates.com  
www.adamson-associates.com  
  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------  

This email and any attachments may be confidential or legally privileged. If you received this 

message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should destroy the email message and any 

attachments or copies, and you are prohibited from retaining, distributing, disclosing or using 

any information contained herein. Please inform us of the erroneous delivery by return email. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  
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